
 Dear Customers                                November 2015 
 
 
 
 

U.S. Department of Energy (DOE)  

Regarding External Power Supply Restrictions (Regulation, Highly Important)  
 
 
According to the 「External Power Supply Restrictions in U.S. (Regulation)」 which will be 
enforced in the United States from 10th February 2016, exportation of the Sentech AC adapters to U.S. 
will be prohibited from 10th February 2016. Due to the export prohibitions, UL mark will be also deleted. 
It becomes a measure to prevent misleading our users although UL safety standard is still valid. 
 

・Summary 
「External Power Supply Restrictions in U.S. (Regulation)」 
① Enforcement Date: 10th Feb 2016 

② Corresponding Country : United States of America 
③ This regulation is about the external power supply device efficiency. Mainly, the changes include 

the increase of average operating mode efficiency standard, and the reduction of the maximum 
power consumption standard at no-load mode. 
 

・Corresponding Products 
  ・UL1210-1P ・UN310-1210  ・UN310-2P ・UN310-6P 
  ・UN310-12P ・UN310-6P-LS ・US318-6P  
 

We appreciate your understandings on this matter. Thank you. 
 

Best Regards, 
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